
PETS ON SCHOOL PROPERTY 

Pets are welcome to come to the school when they are part of a classroom 
program (e.g. “Show and Tell” in a primary classroom).  At other times, we 
would ask that pets not be brought into the school building or onto school 
property.  Many students have allergies or are uncertain around other 
children’s pets.   

If pets are walked to school, please wait with your pet(s) off school property.  

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


